
 

July-Hōngongoi 2020 Van Service. 

We would like to remind parents, for us to keep 
providing the van service, you must have your child ready 
half an hour either side of your booked in times. We are 
required by the Ministry of Education to be at the centre 
by 9am and 10am so we can not have any hold ups. If 
there is a pattern of holding up the van, your place will 
be reviewed. 

       

 

 

 

Another reminder to ensure 

your children have warm 

clothes, shoes and hats. All 

children love to get outside 

but due to the cold weather, 

if they do not have warm 

clothes, they will be required 

to stay inside. 

Parent evening! We will be having 
 our Matariki disco on Thursday 16th 

July at 530pm. Please bring your 
own dinner and come have a dance!  
There will be opportunities  
to talk with your child’s teacher too. 
 
 

 

 

    A reminder 

   to please 

   return your 

aspiration forms asap. If you 

would rather discuss this with 

your child’s profile teacher, just 

have a chat with them to find 

the best time       

If any contact details have 

changed, let a teacher know and 

we can update your details. 

 

 

 

Just a reminder we are open for 

the school holidays. 

If you are going to be away, please 

fill out the holiday form so we can 

ensure we have the right amount 

of staff working-we like to have 

time off too       

…Allergy’s and illness… 
It is a timely reminder to let parents know, if your child 

is sick (vomiting or diarrhoea) your child must stay away 
from the centre for 48hours AFTER their last bodily 

function. This is to keep everyone healthy. 
If you are unsure if you can send your child, please 

phone the centre and someone will be able to help you. 
On another note, if your child has a newly discovered 
allergy, they need to have an individual health plan in 

place for them at the centre.  

A huge massive thank you 
to Corbin and his Dad 
who have given us wood 
for the carpentry table 
and Roger from Wells Builders 
for their donation of nails! 
The children have had a great 
time hammering away already 

Check out 
our cool 
visitor we 
had.  



 

 

 

 

 

 


